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Mass Schedule, 
week beginning Saturday 5th November 2022

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday 5/Sunday 6
November

4.15-4.45pm Confessions
5 pm Mass Bingley Philomena Manning

9.15am Mass Cottingley Parish Dead List

11.15am Mass Bingley Teresia Kuczera

Monday 7 November No Mass

Tuesday 8 November 7 pm  Mass Cottingley Maslen family (deceased
relatives)

Wednesday 9 November
The Dedication of the Lateran

Basilica
10 am  Funeral Mass Cottingley Funeral Mass for Ronnie 

Taylor 

Thursday 10 November
St Leo the Great, Pope, Doctor

of the Church
10 am  Mass Cottingley Linda P Bennett

Friday 11 November
St Martin of Tours, Bishop 10 am  Mass Bingley Parish Dead List

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday 12/Sunday 13
November

4.15-4.45pm Confessions
5 pm Mass Bingley Private Intention (DW)

9.15am Mass Cottingley People of the Parish

11.15am Mass Bingley For all who have died in 
War

Parish Notices
Sacred Heart Church, Bingley has re-opened 
and services are back to normal.

Pope Francis’ monthly prayer intention (October):
A Church Open to Everyone
We pray for the Church; ever faithful to, and 
courageous in preaching the Gospel, may the Church 
be a community of solidarity, fraternity and welcome,
always living in an atmosphere of synodality.

CAFOD/DEC Pakistan Flood Appeal 
cafod.org.uk/News/Emergencies-news/Pakistan-
floods

Current Coronavirus Measures: There is no need 
to book to attend Mass. Wearing a face covering, 
sanitising hands and social distancing is now 
voluntary but recommended by the Bishops’ 
Conference (unless you are exempt). Parishioners 
must do what they are comfortable with.

Please email items for the parish bulletin to me 
(Colin) at bulletin@ourladyandstjoseph.org.uk
by Thursday lunchtime and I will try to fit your 
item in.
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Please remember in your prayers
all who are sick at this time especially
Derek Armour
Brenda Barker
Lucy Booth
Michael Bradley
Frieda Clapham
Camilla Devanney
Barbara Furniss
Fausta And Vincenzo Greco
Ian Harrison
Elizabeth Hartley
Sheila Jenkins
Liam Kay
Jacob Kinsey
Ria Koetsier
Patricia Long

Richard Longden
Brian Marie
Philomena Manning
Andrew Markham
Christine Matthews
Bridget & Harry McKenna
Philomena McKenna
Paul McMenamin
Joan Meggitt
John Moran
David Ohr
Tony Shipman
Jeff Trotter
Mary Walker
Lisa White

Please contact me (Colin) on 01274 566332 with any 
changes to this list

St Joseph’s Primary School - Reception 2023 - we will be 
holding a variety of opportunities for parents to visit the 
school before making their choices for a Reception start 
next year in 2023. We will hold some ‘Stay & Plays’ where 
you and your child can stay and play with us in school, 
open days in school and after school.
Stay & Play session (all 9:30-10:30am):
Friday 11th November
Opening Day Thursday 10th November (9:30am & 1:30pm)
Please spread the word to all of your friends and family—
we would love to meet them!

This month’s TWIG collection raised £409.74. By adding to 
this a small amount from the TWIG account, I am sending a 
cheque to C A F O D for £450.00 to be used to help the 
victims from the flooding in Pakistan. Shaun Radcliffe

A coffee morning/social gathering will be held on the 2nd 
Tuesday of each month in the meeting room at Sacred Heart 
Church. Everyone is welcome. The next will be on 8th 
November from 10.00 to 11.30.

There will again be Coffee etc after 9.15 Mass in 
Cottingley each Sunday on a regular basis. If any one would
like to help, please speak to one of the helpers on Sunday.

Many thanks for the wonderful response by parishioners to
the SVP appeal for items to help furnish a flat. The family 
concerned are now supplied with all essentials and are very
appreciative of everything received. 

Catholic Care are offering a free, confidential counselling 
service to members of our Catholic community. If you feel 
that you, a family member or friend might benefit from 
counselling support, please contact us on 0113 388 5400, 
0773 997 5008 or email counselling@catholic-care.org.uk

If anyone coming to church from Crossflatts along the 
main road and passing the McCarthy Stone development 
(Whitelock Grange) would be able to bring a lady new to 
the parish to Mass, please speak to any member of the SVP
or ring Steve Cook (01274 495911) or Jeremy Charnock 
(01274 569729). Any of our three Masses would be perfect.
Thank you.

The Roshni Ghar Community Food Shed has a surplus of 
unwanted food from local supermarkets. Free food will be 
available on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 
10am until noon. Please contact Roshni Ghar on 01535 609 
927 if you have any queries.

The Parish Memorial Book
The book has these memories for this week:
5 Ivor Robertson
7 Frank Crowther
8 Joseph Wilkinson
8 Olivia Hesketh

11 Betty Woolfenden
11 Norah M. Larkin
13 Audrey Kerr
13 Pte Luke Narey (died 1918)

To have your loved ones included in the Parish Memorial 
Book, please send their name and date of death to 
bulletin@ourladyandstjoseph.org.uk

 
Sanctuary Candles are lit each week in memory of your 
loved ones. Please keep the following in your prayers:
Jacqueline Anne Walsh

Volunteers are needed for the Inn Churches Winter 
Shelter  which will be hosted in our parish from Monday 6th

to Monday 13th March 2023. The latest version of the rota 
can be seen from the parish website in “Parish Groups” and 
then “Winter Shelter”. If you wish to volunteer, please send
your details to wintershelter@ourladyandstjoseph.org.uk
We need to check the DBS situation of each volunteer as 
soon as possible. Thank you. Some DBS checks are taking a
LONG time to come back, which is why we need to know 
now who wants to volunteer more than which slot you 
want to volunteer for. 
(Cooks do not need to be DBS checked.)

Bingley Food Bank is currently short of these items: Tins 
of Coffee URGENT, Jam, Meat Paste, Long Life Milk, Tins 
of Macaroni Cheese, Carrots and Fruit.
Not urgent but welcomed: Sugar, Biscuits.
No tins of other veg, no beans, no pasta , no rice, no tea 
bags please. 
But strong carrier bags are always needed!

Open The Book Would you enjoy reading bible stories to 
children? The Open the Book team act out these stories in 
schools. Nothing to learn – we have to read from the book. 
If you would like to take part please email Kathy Hughes on
kathyhughes2303@gmail.com

The Bingley Community Kitchen (BCK) team are looking 
for volunteers. Please contact Chris on 07942 347581 to 
discuss what is required.
People who are on any benefit, e.g. free school meals, 
universal credit or pension credit are eligible to use BCK.
People can ring Chris or visit BCK on Friday between 12 and
2pm at Church Street, off Leonard Street Bingley with 
proof of the benefit they are on. 
Pay £5 for a bag of 15 items of food plus free foods 
donated from local shops and  supermarkets.

Help ! Volunteers Wanted – Girl Guides
Guides currently meet every Thursday evening during term 
time at St Mary and St Monica’s , Cottingley.  We are 
currently looking for some enthusiastic volunteers to help 
with the running of this thriving unit.
No experience is necessary - CRB checks will be carried out 
and training will also be given.  This is a fun and rewarding 
opportunity to work with some fabulous young people and 
learn from experienced unit leaders.
To find out more (with no obligation ! ) call Julia Fikkert on  
07887 765333

 RRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRR
Knights of St Columba Inter-Parish Quiz
The regular (since 2012) KSC Inter-Parish Quiz will be 
relaunched at the Avondale Club (formerly Shipley Catholic
Club) on Monday 28th November 2022 at 8.00 pm 
The format will be the same as usual. To join in simply email
to kscquiz@virginmedia  .  com   by Friday, 25th November     
More details later.
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